

Working for a just world.

Trócaire ref: 511649

Very Rev Gerard McCormack PP Kingscourt Parish Parochial House Kingscourt Co Cavan

16th July 2014

Dear Fr McCormack,

I write to thank you most sincerely for your support over the past months in encouraging and inviting the people of Kingscourt Parish to participate in our annual fundraising campaign during Lent. Without your ongoing support the work that we do simply could not happen.

I would also like to thank your parishioners for their continuing generosity despite the difficult economic times many people face. Their support is bringing new hope to the lives of women, men and children facing injustice and poverty.

Thanks to your generous support and the people of your parish, communities in many countries now have the opportunity to install water pumps and irrigation systems. The provision of water for drinking, cooking, cleaning and farming is providing families with the means to work their way out of poverty and to lead lives with dignity and potential.

We will be in touch with Bishop Smith later in the year to acknowledge donations from the Diocese of Meath once full income returns have been completed. We are deeply grateful for the support Trócaire receives each year throughout the country at parish and Diocesan level.

We would appreciate it if you could either display this letter on your parish notice board or hang up the reverse side of the Trócaire Lenten Poster indicating the sum of money raised in your parish. We are eager for your parishioners to know that their support is helping many people to overcome and work their way out of poverty. For this we are truly grateful.

With every good wish and blessing.

lampfechan

Yours sincerely,

Éamonn Meehan Executive Director

Trócaire, Maynooth, Co. Kildare, Ireland T: +353 (0)1 629 3333 F: +353 (0)1 629 0661 E: info@trocaire.ie

www.trocaire.org